
March 2, 2021 

 

 

Gaston County 

 

 

Nicholas Miller and Danyetta Miller are purchasing the following parcels:  146207, 146236, 146238, 
146233, 146241, 146242, 146220, 146224, 146139, 146214, 146225, 146253 and 146227.  Closing is 
scheduled for March 12th.  This is a formal request to close paper roads in what will formally be called 
the Larkhaven Development on Woodcrest Drive in Gastonia, NC.  The closures of the roads are needed 
to combine the above parcels.  This acreage will no longer be considered a development.  I have also 
attached a map of the roads that need to be closed. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nicholas M. Miller

Danyetta R. Miller


